
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  

Hello, I am a proud member of staff at Bishop Alexander. I joined 

this wonderful team in January 2015. 

Whilst working at Bishop, some of my favourite memories have 

been watching the children blossom from their Foundation Years, 

all the way through to Year 6.  

 

  

Mrs Wilson 

My hobbies and 

interests: 

- Spending time with 

my family 

- Shopping 

- Travelling and 

visiting new places  

 

Teaching Assistant  

My favourite books: 

- Matilda 

- The Gruffalo 

- Gangster Granny 

 

 
I am delighted to 

work at Bishop 

because I love to 

teach phonics and 

see children become 

confident readers. 

 

The person I find  

inspirational is Lord Alan Sugar. 

He is a very rich man who owns 

many businesses, which he has 

built from scratch.  He found 

his time in education 

challenging, but this did not 

stop him from creating his 

millions! 

 

If I wasn’t a Teaching 

Assistant, I would 

love to be an 

Explorer and travel 

the world to find 

new places. 

 


